## **CAMPUS SAFETY**

The Advisory Committee on Campus Security will provide upon request all campus crime statistics as reported to the U.S. Department of Education. The U.S. Department of Education Website is www.ed.gov. Fordham University provides campus crime statistics on its website. Requests for a hard copy can be directed to the University Associate Vice President for Public Safety by phone at 718-817-2222 or in writing at

Associate Vice President Public Safety Thebaud Annex Fordham University 441 East Fordham Rd. Bronx, NY 10458

## For more information

Visit the Public Safety web page.